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We Are Grateful To Our Veterans 
At Redwood Terrace we are honored to have the presence of these 

men and women who have bravely served to keep our country safe.   
 

David Holiday, United States Navy 

Bill Backanoff, United States Navy 

Winifred Paris, United States WAAC and WAC 

Doris Clark, United States WAVES 

Luz Briseno, United States Army 

Jack Hirtzel, United States Army 

Roger Bills, United States Navy 

 

           Welcome to 

Marjie Taylor, Lorraine Morrison, Dorothy Summers! 
 Marjie has recently moved to Oregon from Valencia, in southern 

California.  After she retired she worked at a pharmacy and later in 

real estate. Marjie now has 3 daughters, 6 grandchildren, and 8 

great grandchildren! 

 Lorraine is also recently from southern California.  In fact, she was 

born in Los Angeles.  In the years that she worked, she wrote for the 

newspaper. 

 Dorothy enjoys chatting with people and learning more about them.  

She was born in Oregon and raised three daughters.  

What a wonderful group of new friends! 

   3111 Canal Avenue 

 Grants Pass, OR  97527 

541-471-9543 

E-mail 

redwoodterrace1 

@redwoodterrace.net 

 

Executive Director 
Jim Thompson 

 

Assistant Director 
Marlys Wood 

 

Registered Nurse 
Sheryl Aldstadt 

 

Resident Care  

Coordinator 
Ella Staker 

 

Kitchen Manager 
Nina Harmon 

 

Community Relations 

Director 
Frankie Craig 

 

Activity Coordinator 
Cheryl McCoy 



Our Annual Trip to the Rogue 
Every year we try to catch a glimpse of the 

salmon as they spawn beneath the pedestrian 

bridge.  This year so far we haven’t been able to 

see them, but we did take a trip out to the cen-

ter of the bridge on a beautiful autumn day. 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Family members are always in-

vited to join in our Thanksgiving 

dinner.  In order for us to know 

how much food to prepare, please 

be sure to let us know well before Thanks-

giving how many guests plan to share in 

our dinner, and also please let us know 

which residents will be away with their 

families for that meal.  Thank you! 

Christmas  

Decorations 
Keep an eye out for 

information on the 

rules for holiday 

decorating at Red-

wood Terrace.  It will 

be made 

available to 

you soon.   

Safety is im-

portant! 

Save the Date! 
Family Holiday Party  

Will  be held on  

Thursday, December 13 

At 6:30 pm 
 


